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50ard E.lections 

Have you ever wanted to make a difference in your community? Do 
you love living at The Grove and want to ensure that our friendly, active 
community remains a great place to live? Are you interested in knowing 
how your HOA dollars are spent? If you answered yes to any of these 
questions, opportunities are available for you! 

The HOA Board of Directors elections are taking place on December 6th 
at 7:30 p.m. at the Mount Vernon Government Center. Nominations are 
currently being accepted by Sequoia Management. If you're interested 
in a Board position, please contact Sequoia at 703-803-9641 to confirm 
your candidacy. Nominations will also be accepted from the floor dur­
ing the annual meeting on December 6th. 

All homeowners are encouraged to attend. If you are unable to attend, 
please complete your proxy form mailed to you in two recent Sequoia 
mailings. If you have questions -Or need a form, please contact Sequoia. 

Thanks to the outgoing Board members for all of their hard work! 

Upcoming Lvents 
The Wine Tasting Club's inaugural 
wine tasting party was a huge success! 
Good food, good wine, and good 
community were % 
enjoyed by all! Thanks �i=:.� 
to the Gamarra-
Simentals for hosting. � 
The

. 
Club �lans to hold 

I 
�j{J 

a wme tasting every (-..... � 
other month, so if � 
you're interested in attending or 
hosting, email the Social Committee at 
social@gathm.com. 

HOA Meeting Schedule 

Meetings are held the third Tuesday 
of every month at 7:30 p.m. at the 
Gerald Hyland Board of Supervisors 
Office (Mount VemonGovemment 
Center), 2511 Parker's Lane. 
Upcoming meeting dates are: 1fl7, 
4f21, 3/21,4/18,5/16,6/20,7/18,8/15, 
9/19, 10/17, 11/21, and 12/19. 

*Dec.19th will be the annual 
member's meeting where elections for 
board members will take place. 

Visitwww.gathm.com for directions. 

HOA Di rector'y 
Architectural Review Committee -
architeclure@gatllll1.coll1 

Board of Directors - board@gntizm.col1l 

Communications Committee - coll1l11s@gathm.coll1 

Landscape & Open Space Commitee -
ial1dscape@gathm.coll1 

www.gathm.com 

Parking & Safety Committee -
po rkingsafety@gatlml.com 

Social Committee - sociai@gathm.col11 

Webmaster - webmaster@gatizll1.col1l 
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This is an official publication of The Grove at Huntley Meadows HomeownersAssociation. Publications of resolutions, rules, regu­
lations, and meetings duly adopted or called by the Board of Directors serves as official notice to the membership and residents of 
meetings or the adoption and implementation of these enactments of ru les for the purpose of enforcement. 
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